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UTILITIES ADMINISTRATION 
MEMORANDUM NO.  022317 

 
DATE: Thursday, February 23, 2017  
 
TO:  Mark Berman, City Attorney  
 
FROM: A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director 
             
SUBJECT:  Resolution for Approval of Lighthouse Point Reuse Interlocal Agreement 

 
The City of Pompano Beach (City) and the City of Lighthouse Point (LHP) have had an interlocal 
agreement since 1997 (amended in 2007) to provide for the distribution of reuse water for 
irrigation of LHP medians along Federal Highway.  Pompano Beach also provides drinking 
water within its service area to LHP through a 2002 franchise agreement. 
 
The City and LHP have been discussing providing reuse directly to current water customers 
within LHP since 2014 and have amended the current 2007 interlocal agreement to reflect the 
delivery of reuse water directly to customers within the City water service area. 
 
The City will serve approximately 450 current LHP water customers with reuse by constructing a 
major trunk line and installing mains and service lines.  The trunk line construction is expected 
to be completed within one year following contractor selection and is time sensitive due to two 
approved grants ($300,000 from State Appropriations and $400,000 from the South Florida 
Water Management District).  All construction will be completed within six years.  Connection by 
all customers is mandatory with single family residential connections being accomplished 
through the City’s I Can Water Program. 
 
LHP unanimously approved the agreement after two readings at the February 14, 2017, LHP 
Commission meeting.  The agreement now requires City Commission approval. 
 
A Resolution is requested to provide for the authorization of the proper City officials to execute 
the agreement between the City of Pompano Beach and the City of Lighthouse Point.  The 
agreement will be in effect for ten years (2027) with up to four (5 year) automatic renewals. 
 
This item directly supports City Strategic Plan Superior Capacity Initiative 2.1 Expand Reuse 
Capacities under this strategy.  

 
 


